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Comments: | hope the USFS is not trying to close any portion of the routes in the suggested area. We travel to
Colorado on a regular basis every year, along with dozens of other like minded outdoor enthusiasts.

We all like to ride our adventure bikes in this area and other parts of Colorado.

Colorado does a wonderful job maintaining the paved and unpaved roads/trails for us all to enjoy.

I hope that this input session is for input on what we all can do to work towards a goal of keeping all these trails
open.

Our groups ride responsibly and leave the area as we found it. The ability to ride adventure bikes in this area
allows us to see more of this beautiful state than any other method.



